
Prostate Awareness Foundation 
Virtual On-Line Discussion & Support Group Meeting 

Wednesday, June 17, 2020 
5pm PST, 6pm MST, 7pm CST, 8pm EST 

 

Our June meeting will put a focus on Caloric Restriction and Prostate 

Cancer. For some of us, reducing our caloric intake can have a 

positive effect on stalling prostate cancer progression. This will be 

the PAF’s third monthly Zoom virtual on-line meeting and a great 

way to share and learn from men all over the United States.  

To best manage the meeting on line and to ensure that all participants 

will have an opportunity to be heard, we will once again limit this 

Zoom meeting to 25 participants. So signups will be on a first come 

first served basis. As at all PAF meetings, time will be provided to 

address your personal concerns and questions.  

To listen to and participate in the meeting on the 17th you must 

reserve your place. Please contact Ken Malik at 

kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org and we will write back to 

you with a meeting ID number to use to log on. Friends and loved 

one’s are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

 

www.prostateawarenessfoundation.org  
 
 
 
Statistics indicate that cancer patients in support group settings live 
twice as long as those not involved. Come join us for support, 
information and discussion. For more info, email Ken Malik at   
kamalik@prostateawarenessfoundation.org or call him at 415-675-5661. 
  

Prostate Awareness Foundation 
657 Acacia Lane, Suite #216,  

Santa Rosa, CA 95409 
WWW.PROSTATEAWARENESSFOUNDATION.ORG 
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